
Dates to Remember 

 

Office Closed for Christmas/New 

Year Break - December 22 - 31, 

2022 

 

December 1 Child Count Snapshot -  

January 14, 2022 

 

December 1 Child Count Snapshot -  

January 21, 2022 

 

December 1 Child Count Snapshot -  

January 28, 2022 

 

December 1 Child Count Snapshot -  

February 4,  2022 

www.hbug.k12.il.us          support@hbug.k12.il.us  800-635-5274 

W E E K L Y  N E W S  B R I E F I N G     N O V E M B E R  2 9 ,  2 0 2 1  

 

Office Hours:  Monday - Friday 8:00AM - 4:00PM                                                       

Customized training is available at your convenience.   

Click the following link to request an Individualized  Training!!  

Customized Training - Register Now! 

December 1 Child Count 2021-2022 

The December 1 Child Count is an unduplicated count of students with disabili-

ties reported by each school district annually to the federal government.  ISBE 

compiles and reports this data to the federal government.  In addition, this data 

is used to process state reimbursement to districts that file claims. 

 

These students must: 

Receive special education direct or related services 

Be Age 3-21 

Have an IEP or ISP 

Have an approval in I-Star active on December 1 and Error-Free  

 

Remember…the snapshot is not taken on December 1.  The snapshot will be   

taken February 23, 2022. 

 

Harrisburg Project will begin on-line webinars to help you prepare for this      

December 1 Child Count in January 2022.  Watch the Events tab on our website, 

www.hbug.k12.il.us, to register! 

Event Registration 

Are you in need of training for I-Star?  The Events section on our website, 

www.hbug.k12.il.us, is the most up-to-date listing for on-line trainings.   

https://www.hbug.k12.il.us/newtrainingform.aspx
https://www.hbug.k12.il.us/events.aspx
http://www.hbug.k12.il.us
https://www.hbug.k12.il.us/events.aspx
http://www.hbug.k12.il.us

